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Collections & Standing Orders 
 

St George’s: 29/4 £861 & £995               
St Teresa’s:  29/4 £127 & £230 
St George’s: 6/5 £960 & £995               
St Teresa’s:  6/5 £        & £230 
                     

Thank you for your generosity 
 

Upcoming Second Collections: 
20th May : Taunton Catholic Charities 
27th May: Priests’ Retirement Fund 
17th June: Day for Life 

Diocesan Prayer Link: 
Holy Rood, Swindon 

 

Parish Priest: Monsignor Bernard Massey       Assistant Priest: Fr David Savoury 
bernard.massey@cliftondiocese.com    david.savoury@cliftondiocese.com 
 

Parish Administrator: Carolyn Kirby                             St George & St Teresa Parish Office: Tel: 01823 272700 
Hours: Monday  - Thursday  9.30am - 1.00pm  &  Friday   10.00am - 5.00pm 
Email: taunton.stgeorge@cliftondiocese.com            Website: www.tauntoncatholicchurch.co.uk  
    

Permanent Deacons:  
Rev Trevor Jones:  01823 270935       Rev Ed Channing:    01823 251253   
trevor.jones@cliftondiocese.com                                  edward.channing@cliftondiocese.com 
 

Churches: 
St George’s, Billet St, Taunton, TA1 3NN                         St Teresa’s, Eastwick Rd, Taunton, TA2 7HF 

We remember all those who 
have died recently especially  

Martha Mair, Sheila McDonald, 
Josephine Mathews, 

And those whose anniversaries  
occur at this time:  

Maria Harteveldt, Maura Nesbitt, 
Elizabeth Harvey, Percival Hughes, 

T Terrell, Hilda Whittaker,  
Silvia Woodcock, Anthony Twine, 

Marie James, Mary Claire 
Humphreys, Bob Wilkinson,  

Antonio Roncaglia, Derek Wigens, 
Joshua Conway, John Gallagher, 

Ginetta Pizii, Phyllis Wilson,  
Cyril Bagley, Kathleen Tottle,  

Johanna Whitford, Michael Kearney, 
John Rissen, Sarah Whitaker, 

Dorothy Sweeney & Thomas O’Neil 

        When I was a Seminarian we were annually based at a parish on a summer placement. At one 
placement the parish priest, who was allowed £50 per month for living costs, used to use this amount 
to help people who came to the door. When I was first ordained I asked another parish priest if he 
operated the same system. His reply was “It is always easier to give away someone else’s money than 
to give away your own.” My own system has constantly been that when people ask for money they will 
receive my own personal cash, not yours. 
        I mention this because the Presbytery at St Teresa’s is nearing completion and there is a 
possibility that we may use it to house a refugee family. The problem we face is that the financial 
support the family will receive will most probably mean that they could not afford the commercial rent 
we are proposing. Given that both of our parishes have financial commitments and plans which 
exceed their regular monthly incomes, we are not in a position to let this property cheaply. 
        It would seem to me that the best way forward is to see what you, as parishioners of our two 
parishes, would like to do. So what I am proposing is to ask you if you would be prepared to sign a 
separate monthly standing order to pay towards the cost of a refugee family staying in our property. 
Whatever you pledge over the next couple of weeks will then determine what type of tenants we will 
have at St Teresa’s - the choice is yours. Please email me with your name and the amount you are 
prepared to commit, we can then see if it is feasible and start the process of arranging the necessary 
paperwork.  

Mgr Bernard 

CONFESSIONS & ROSARY  
St George's:    Confessions  
      Thursday: 12.00-12:20pm   
      Saturday: 10:00am-10:30am 
                           & 5:00pm –5:20pm   
Rosary :   Thursdays: 11:45am &   
                     Saturdays:10:00am    
 

St Teresa’s:      Confessions  
                              by request  

           

          

 

Sat 12th 
 

5:30pm 
 

St George’s Seventh Sunday of Easter Marie-Louise Jackson RIP  
 

Sun 13th 
 

8.00am 
 

St George’s Seventh Sunday of Easter Sheila Gent RIP  
 

Sun 13th 
 

9.30am 
 

St George’s Seventh Sunday of Easter People of the Parishes  

 

Sun 13th 
 

11.00am 
 

St Teresa’s Seventh Sunday of Easter James Oldridge Berry RIP  
          

 

Mon 14th 
 

9:30am 
 
 St George’s St Matthias Bob Wilkinson RIP  

 

Tues 15th 
 

9:30am 
  

St George’s Easter Weekday Terry Hart RIP  

 

Wed 16th 
 

9:30am 
  

St George’s Easter Weekday Molly O’Brien RIP  
 

Thurs 17th 
 

12:30pm 
  

St George’s Easter Weekday Helen Bethell RIP  
 

Fri 18th 
 

10:00am 
 

St Teresa’s Easter Weekday Mgr Patrick Lynch RIP  
 

Sat 19th 
 

9.30am 
  

St George’s St Dunstan Roger & Hilary Carrick  
          

 
Sat 19th 

 
5:30pm 

 
St George’s Pentecost Sunday  Cyril Bagley RIP  

 
Sun 20th 

 
8.00am 

 
St George’s Pentecost Sunday  People of the Parishes  

 
Sun 20th 

 
9.30am 

 
St George’s Pentecost Sunday  Deceased Members of the  

Kirton Family 

 

 
Sun 20th 

 
11.00am 

 
St Teresa’s Pentecost Sunday  Carlos Walsh RIP  

          
          

MASS TIMES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

Congratulations to the family 
of Clementine Biggs who  

was Baptised recently 

BOOKSHOP: Please support your church 
& pay us a visit for your Gifts & Cards. 

Opening times: Sunday, 8.30am -11.30am   

ST GEORGE’S MINISTERS OF  
HOLY COMMUNION & READERS  
The rotas for Eucharistic Ministers  

& Readers for July, August &  
September are being prepared. 

Would Readers & Eucharistic  
Ministers please advise Anthony 

Brown of their unavailable dates by 
Monday 4th June. Tel 480441;  

email: aabrown.battens@gmail.com 

SVP Blessing Of the Sick Mass  
The rearranged date for the SVP 

Blessing Of the Sick Mass,  
followed by refreshments,  

will be Sunday 3rd June at 3pm  
in the Parish Centre.  

Avon & Somerset Constabulary  
Male Voice Choir Charity Concert  

in aid of the Open Door 
The Choir has kindly agreed to 

perform in St Georges Church at 
7.30pm on Saturday 9th June  

in aid of the Open Door Charity.  
The choir's repertoire covers a wide 
range, from medieval and classical 

choral music, much loved ballads and 
operatic choruses to arrangements of 
popular songs and songs from stage 
and film musicals. The choir enjoys a 

high reputation for its quality of 
performance for which it has been 

awarded numerous cups and 
certificates at choral competitions. 

Tickets are £7 each and are available 
from the Parish Office,  

tel: 01823 272700 or email: 
tauntonstgeorge@cliftondiocese.com 

they are also available online at 
http://policechoir.ticketsource.co.uk. 

Please do come along  
and support them.  

St Georges Church  
Music Group  

The next Music Group practice  
is Friday, 25th May, 7.30pm to 

9pm, in St George’s Church. 
If you sing or play an  

instrument do come along  
and join in you  

will be very welcome. 

Motherôs Prayer Group  
meets every Tuesday 9:30am to 
10:30am in The Catholic Centre 

Hope for your family 
óNothing is impossible with Godô 

The Prayer of Silence Group will 
meet at 10.15am in the Catholic 

Centre on Monday’s: 21st May; 4th 
& 18th June;2nd & 16th July. FFI 

contact Rev Ed Channing on 
251253 or Wrio Russell on 421796   

CYMFed Flame 2019 
The biggest Catholic Youth event 

in England & Wales is back! Young 
people from across the Clifton Dio-
cese aged 14-25 are invited to join 
Bishop Declan at Flame in Wem-

bley Arena on Saturday 2nd March 
2019. Clifton Diocese Youth Minis-
try are offering ticket, travel & Di-

ocesan scarf all for just £50 per 
person. Places are filling up fast, so 
go to www.cliftondiocese.com and 
to book your place or contact your 

Parish Priest for more details. 

There will be a second  
collection this weekend for  
World Communications 

Sunday. 

 TVΩs Required! 
Doug Lowe would like at least 2 

TVΩs in good working  
condition. FFI/If you are able to 

help please email the  
Parish Office or contact Doug on 
442 453. Many thanks. 

Living Your Faith Summer Camps  
The annual Clifton Diocese Summer 

Camps bookings are now being  
taken. This year, the camps have 

moved to a new location at the Viney 
Hill Adventure Centre in the Forest of 

Dean and are being held between  
13-17 August (ages 7-11) and 20-24 

August (ages 12-16). The camps 
promise to be a week full of fun, 
faith and friendship. If you are 

interested in finding out more, or to 
book a place for your child,  

please visit:livingyourfaith.co.uk or 
email livingyourfaith@hotmail.co.uk  

OPEN DOOR :  Warm clothing,  
sleeping bags, blankets,  tinned   
& non-perishable food  always  

welcome.  A box is available for items  
at  both churches. 

Taunton Parish AGM  
preceded by Cream 
Tea on Sunday 24th 
June at 4pm in the 

Parish Centre. 
All welcome to attend. 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED 
to erect a metal shed at 

St Teresa’s Church.  
If you can assist, please 

contact Mgr Bernard 
after Mass or by email.  
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